
JOB POSTING
Pellston Public Schools

172 N. Park St.
Pellston, MI 49769

Position Available: Third Grade Teacher
Posted: June 30th, 2021
Deadline: Open until filled
Start date: August 11, 2020 (Teacher Orientation); Sept. 1-2, 2020 (Prof Development)

Sept. 8, 2020 (students report)

Pellston Public Schools is seeking qualified individuals to fill a third grade position within our elementary school.
We offer an A-plus working environment, small class sizes, and seek to fill our positions with positive people that
are student centered and that will love on kids! Our goal is to find those candidates that offer our students the
greatest opportunities in terms of what they can teach while also seeking to hire those candidates that best fit
within our team and our vision. Situated in northern Emmet county, Pellston Public Schools offer a competitive
salary and access to those qualities that make northern Michigan truly special. With a forward thinking
administration and incredible staff, this is a great place to further your career as an educator. You will not find a
better group of people to work with!

Qualifications:
1. A Bachelor's Degree in Elementary Education.
2. A valid Michigan teaching certificate or able to fulfill the requirement prior to start date.
3. Must meet criteria for "highly qualified" status under ESSA.
4. Demonstrated ability to work with students, staff, administration, parents, and community.
5. Demonstrated success as a collaborator and proven team player.

Preferred Qualifications:
1. Applicants interested in a departmentalized third grade position focused in math and science.
2. Recent teaching experience at or near level in subject being applied for is desirable.
3. Demonstrated successful communication skills with students, staff, administrators, parents, and

community.
4. Demonstrated successful experience utilizing technology.
5. Demonstrated knowledge of Common Core State Standards.

6. Seeking applicants interested in coaching and/or advising in extracurricular activities.

Apply To: Pellston Public Schools
Attention: Tammy VanAntwerp: Elementary Principal
172 N. Park St.
Pellston, MI 49769-9400

Electronic Submissions: tvanantwerp@pellstonschools.org

___________________________________________
Mr. Stephen Seelye
Superintendent of Schools


